
Jennings Randolph Lake
Master Plan Update | Planning Workshop

Date:         September 25, 2018, 6 p.m. - 9 p.m. 
Location:   Mineral County Health Department

        1080 Co Rte 220
        Keyser, WV 26726

POC:          Ken Fernandez
RSVP:        kenneth.e.fernandez@usace.army.mil

        304-355-2346

Join us for a hands-on workshop to determine the future 
development plan for Jennings Randolph Lake.  The 
Master Plan Update for the lake is a key component to 
guide land use recommendations for future development. 
All interested stakeholders are welcome. Your participation 
is vital to ensure consensus on future development 
initiatives. Please contact the office of Ken Fernandez for 
more information and to RSVP.



Jennings Randolph Lake
Master Plan Update

Re:  Notice of Scoping and Invitation to Charrette Planning Meeting – U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers Jennings Randolph Lake Dam Master Plan Update and Environmental Assessment

Dear Interested Party:

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) Baltimore District is updating the Master Plan, 
(herein referred to as plan) and preparing a draft Environmental Assessment (EA) for  
Jennings Randolph Lake Project located in Garrett County, Maryland, and Mineral County, 
West Virginia.  The update will be performed in accordance with the January 2013 updates to 
the Engineer Regulation (ER) and Engineering Pamphlet (EP), and the November 2015 policy 
memorandum Revision to ER and EP 1130-2-550 Master Plans. 

The plan is a vital tool produced and used by USACE to guide the responsible stewardship of 
USACE-administered lands and resources for the benefit of present and future generations.  
The Plan presents an inventory and analysis of land resources, resource management 
objectives, land use classifications, resource use plan for each land use classification, current 
and projected park facility needs, an analysis of existing and anticipated resource use, and 
anticipated influences on overall project operation and management. The plan also provides 
direction for appropriate management, use, development, enhancement, protection, and 
conservation of the natural, cultural, and manmade resources at the Jennings Randolph Lake 
project.   

An initial public meeting will be held on September 25, 2018 at the Mineral County Health 
Department, from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. This public meeting is intended to introduce the project to 
the public and gather feedback on development ideas and interests for Jennings Randolph 
Lake. If you are unable to attend the meeting and have ideas, concerns, or information to 
provide for consideration in the plan update or the EA, please submit this information on or 
before October 15, 2018 to:

Terrence G. Harrington
MAJ, EN 
Environmental Program Manager
Planning Division
North Atlantic Baltimore District (NAB) U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE)
(410) 962-1849
terrence.g.harrington@usace.army.mil

Thank you for your participation in the Master Plan and environmental review process.


